Forest School sessions January 2022

Year 1 and 2 had a cold but dry day for their Forest School sessions. They used recycled bottles to make Bug Hotels; they filled the bottles with leaves, twigs,
grass and any other natural materials that they found at our site. There was also lots of bug hunting and the slack line was out (this was great fun with lots
of bouncing and wobbling! See the photos. The children warmed up with hot chocolate and biscuits.

Class 2 and 3 also had a dry day but much colder but the children were very well dressed for the weather. Their activities involved designing and building a
raft that would fit in the tub of water and float, if the raft floated then there was a tin with stones to put on the rafts. The stones had been weighed in
grams and the weights written on them, the children had to balance the stones on the raft and then calculate how many grams their raft could carry. The
slack line was out again and was very popular and there are lots of photos to prove how much fun was had by all. Between all of this they children had hot

chocolate and biscuits to warm up.







